
APPENDIX 5C 
 

From: Hotmail [[Redacted for this report]] 
Sent: 28 October 2014 20:45 

To: Licensing 
Subject: Objections for Jimmy's licence review 
 
I Emma Ryder of 1A Smith Street, Watford, Hertfordshire WD 18 0AA hereby support the 
application for a review of the licence conditions. 
 
I live opposite the new development of restaurants and the new service entrance for the 
businesses. There have been numerous problems with Jimmy's dumping bottles late at night.  
The noise is extremely loud and disruptive.  The current restriction is 9pm but most nights this is 
exceeded. I would like to suggest that the dustbins should be located inside the premises and not 
outside and the bottle bins should not be emptied after 6pm. Consideration should also be given 
to soundproofing the relevant area to reduce the impact of the noise on us living around this area. 
 
There is very often rubbish collections as early as 6am and as late as 9pm. This again causes 
disruption to me and my family.  I would like to suggest that rubbish is only collected between the 
hours of 9am - 5pm. 
 
Signed 
Emma Ryder 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


